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Comment Submitted:

I am both a business person and an OHV enthusiest and can understand the need for a Solar farm. However I object to simply
closing one industry in favor of another. OHV land is being closed each year with almost zero new land opening. I object to the
land closure unless new OHV land is opened in a similar area, of similar size, and quickly. 


